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May 3, 2023 
 
 

RE: Ransomware Event Update 
 
 
I would like to thank our students, families, teachers, and staff for their continue flexibility and 
pragmatism as we adapt and modify our teaching and learning methods.  
 
As we move into our third school day without internet access, we are progressing with our 
understanding of this ransomware event and moving towards a return to the normal school 
routine. At this time, we cannot share specific details about the event in order to limit the 
threat actors’ knowledge of our response efforts. 
 
Currently, we have not identified evidence of any data loss, data access, or data theft because 
of this event. We appreciate your patience, and we will continue to keep you updated as our 
forensic investigation progresses, and new information becomes available. 
 

To contact the school or central office please call one of the following telephone numbers: 
Central Office - 814-795-0815 
Cambridge Springs Elementary School - 814-373-8412 
Cambridge Springs High School - 814-373-8574 
Maplewood Elementary School - 814-373-8398 
Maplewood High School - 814-373-8009 
Saegertown Elementary School - 814-373-8349 
Saegertown High School - 814-373-8335 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Timothy S. Glasspool 
Superintendent 
 


